
Matt$Berry$BS$RT(R)(CT)$Publishes$Article$in$
“Radiologic$Technology”$Journal$

$
Past board member and current Webmaster, Matt Berry, publishes 
third article for the ASRT “Radiologic Technology” Journal.  His 
current article, “Elbow Disorders and Injuries” was published in the 
July/August edition of the ASRT’s Journal “Radiologic Technology”. 
This is a wonderfully written article with lots of good information.  It 
includes elbow images taken at several facilities across the state, and 
it’s a directed reading article worth 2.5 CE’s. 
 
Current ASRT Members can find the article here : 
 
http://www.radiologictechnology.org/content/84/6/599.full 
 


